
Certificate of Appreciation 

Bob Kissinger [basherbob@outlook.com] 

As many of our members know for the past two years we have been putting a lot of time and 

effort into the Millstone, from the tide water to Ammonite falls in stream assessment to last 

October’s wattle fence bank reclamation by Biggs road . 

This past December our club was recognized by the city of Nanaimo for our “contributions to 

stewardship and restoration in Nanaimo parks and green spaces”. 

  Well done fellows! 

 

 


